
Weekly Message from North Canaan Elementary School 
Wednesday, April 10, 2019 
 
Please take a moment to review the following information: 
 
Reminder: Tomorrow is Spring Portraits. ​This year’s spring’s portrait program is similar to the fall 
program.  All students will be photographed and ​portrait packages will be printed for students who place 
an order on the forms or online until  Picture Day.  Any student who does not order pictures will receive a 
Personalized Order Sheet (POS) to bring home. Families can then order anything they would like online, 
and those orders will be shipped directly to their home. 
 
Final Day to order Yearbooks is Friday, April 12th 
 

Grumbling Gryphons Theater Arts Performance Camp 2019 

Executive Skills in Children Presentation 

Housy Hoops Registration Form 

Music Department News 

• The date for the Spring Concert (and Art Show) has been changed to Thursday, May 23. The 
concert will begin at 7pm. All Band and Chorus students will be participating. Apologies for the 
confusion. We had to reschedule to accommodate events affecting many of our concert 
participants.  
 

• Saxophone and clarinet reeds can be purchased through your local music store or online. All 
students who play these instruments should have their own reeds in their cases to use during 
lessons and band. An economic option is Rico reeds, size 2.5  (or size 2 for 5th graders, although 
2.5 is encouraged).  
 

PTO News: 
* Munson’s Chocolate Pick Up​ - Today from 3:30-5:00pm 
* Butterbraid Pick Up​ - Tomorrow, Thursday, April 11th from 3:30-5:00pm 
 
The following notices were previously sent and are attached again as reminders: 
 

Kindergarten Registration 
North Canaan Recreation Annual Egg Hunt 
Arts Fund for Region One 
Canaan Summer Jobs Program​ Applications for the 2019 Canaan Summer Jobs Program are now 
available and attached below.  Applicants must be residents of North Canaan or Falls Village. 
Applicants who are 13 may apply, if they will graduate 8th grade before the summer job begins 
and will turn 14 years of age by December 31 following the summer of participation.  Students 
14 and 15 years old are also welcome to apply.  If there are any questions, contact Becky Cahill 
at ​beckymarie828@gmail.com​, or (860) 480-0277. 
 

Friendly reminders:  
No School - Spring Break - April 13th-April 21st 

All past and present Weekly Notices can now be found on our website under the “Parents” tab. 
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